
From: Laurie Ross <lauross53@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 6:57 AM 
To: Kathy Leary <kathy.leary@gustavus-ak.gov> 
Subject: Proposed Restoration Project  

  

I will not be giving permission for the City to discharge water onto my property.  It is a risk 
not only to me personally with PFAS stirring back up, but also Glen’s Ditch is a fish 
habitat.  The risks far outweigh the benefits.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Laurie Ross 
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